
Received "Health Management Business Office" certification in 
fiscal 2023. 

     Following last year, we have been certified as a "Health Management Office"(*1) 
This is the sixth consecutive year since 2018.

     Aiming to promote health management, Oita Prefecture certifies business offices 
that meet all five certification criteria as "Health Management Office".

     This year, 708 business offices cleared the five criteria and received the award.

     We are actively conducting health checkups for our employees and participating in 
the Oita Arutok.

     We will continue to implement company-wide initiatives to help employees improve 
their health.

*1 Certification as a "Health Management Business Office.” Oita Prefecture and the 
Oita Branch of the Japan Health Insurance Association (Kyokai Kenpo) cooperate in 
the "Health Management Business Office" certification system for all business offices 
in Oita Prefecture.


